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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to the success of our community litter pick at the canal on Sunday we have decided to loan 

out the litter picking equipment to families over the weekends.  The children have shown such 

great enthusiasm in helping to keep their local environment litter free so we would like to help 

foster this positive attitude. 

Litter pickers, children’s gardening gloves, high visibility vests and bag holders can be borrowed 

from the school. We just ask you to provide your own bags and dispose of or recycle the rubbish 

you collect.   

If you would like to borrow the litter picking equipment, please email the office with how many 

of each item you would like to borrow and the date.  We can then arrange the equipment for you 

to collect.  Please return the equipment in a clean state ready for the next person to borrow (the 

gloves and vests can be washed on a low temperature).    

We continue to be proud of our Eco-Schools Green Flag accreditation and feel that this 

opportunity will encourage our young children to think about the local environment and for them 

to take pride in where they live. 

  

Mrs Smith, Eco-Coordinator 
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